
Dear Patrons, 

 I would like to share with you the importance of your participation 
in Learning To Serve.  As a patron, LTS gives you the opportunity to divert 
a portion of you state income tax and send it to Pinewood.  No tricks, no 
gimmicks, it is a dollar for dollar transfer and it cost you nothing.  There 
are 3 different windows that you can participate thru, Individual, sub-S 
corp., and C corp.  There are different restrictions on each group but all 
are important.   

 Last year we experimented with the program and raised 
$275,000.00.  This is a lot of money, but when you start dividing this 
amount among hundreds of kids, it doesn’t go very far.  There are 
limitations on eligibility set by the government, but once you receive any 
portion of this funding your child is always eligible.  That is why we need 
maximum participation.  Every year our eligible students grow by one 
grade.  Our goal, is that within 10 years, every student at PCA will be 
eligible through receiving some portion of this funding.  That being said, 
our bucket of funds would need to be very large.  A large bucket would 
allow each eligible student to receive tuition assistance. 

 We can only carry a very small portion of funds raised over to the 
next year.  This is why we will need to rebuild this fund every year.  There 
is a small % that is paid to LTS for their services.  Other than that, all of 
your contribution will go to PCA.  LTS has provided you with some 
information.  I would like to encourage you to look into the program.  It is 
our desire at PCA to keep tuition as low as possible.  Currently we have 
the lowest tuition rate when compared to the Georgia AAA private 
schools. And we would like for it to stay that way.  Please look into and 
participate in this program.  It will assist in the stability of PCA for years 
to come. 

Chairman PCA Board 

Greg Woolard


